
Kimberly Caswell 
Vice President and General Counsel, Southeast 
Legal Department 

FLTC0007 
201 North Franklin Street (33602) 
Post Office Box 110 
Tampa, Florida 33601 -01 10 

Phone 81 3 483-2606 

ki mberly.caswell8 verizon .corn 
F ~ x  81 3 204-8870 

October 21,2002 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk 
and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 020828-TP 
Request by Verizon Florida Inc. for Acknowledgment of Adoption by 
QuantumShift Communications, lnc. of Negotiated Terms of Interconnection 
Agreement Between Sprint Communications Company L.P. and Verizon 
California Inc. 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

On July 29, 2002, Verizon Florida Inc. filed the above-referenced acknowledgment. At 
the request of Commission Staff, this letter is being submitted to amend the title of the 
filing as follows: Request by Verizon Florida Inc. for Acknowledgment of Adoption by 
Quant umS h if t Communications, I nc. of Negotiated Terms of I nterconnect ion, 
Unbundling, Resale and Collocation Agreement Between Sprint Communications 
Company L.P. and Verizon California Inc. 

If there are any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at 81 3-483-261 7. 

Very h truly yours, 

. 
L___ 
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